
Lebanon Recreation Commission 

                                                Regular Meeting 

Monday April 22, 2013 

Minutes 

Call to order at 7 PM 

Attending: Enes Martineau, Alexia Hussey, Nick Poppitti, 

Melissa Perkins and Laura Davidson. 

Absent were Kim Hayman, Joe Dolan, Tammy Raymond and Sue 

Smith. 

Also attending were Sandy Tremblay and Kyle Griffin. 

Previous minutes were reviewed and Laura made the motion to 

accept and Nick seconded it. The motion passed with 2 

abstentions. 

There was no treasurer’s report. 

Public Forum-Kyle Griffin from Lebanon Little League spoke of 

concerns with the locking of the gate at Tyler Field, fertilizing at 

that field as well as field conditions at the Aspinall Complex. 

Sandy, Nick and Enes will address these concerns on Tues. and 

get back to him. 

Correspondence- Letters were written by 2 parents praising the 

volley ball program 



Rec coordinator’s report- 

The Pavilion is almost done. Clean up will be done and then 

final items will be completed. 

On- going activities- 

1. Basketball-Waiting on final bills and evaluation forms to 

come in.  

2. Aerobics-Slowing down for the summer 

3. Pavilion-Already discussed 

4. Volleyball- 50 kids having a great time. Almost done for 

this session. 

5. Swimming- Sign-ups have been scheduled 

6. Lego camp- Great success. Next sessions will be in 

Lebanon Life. 

7. Babe Ruth- Only 1 14/15 team. Are looking to place 6 13 

year olds with other teams. 

New Business-  

Melissa will look into Archery session and some new programs. 

Motion to adjourn by Alexis, seconded by Melissa and motion 

passes. Meeting was adjourned at 8:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 



Enes Martineau (Chair) 

 


